
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  
FOR FEMALE STUDENTS 

 
All female patients registered with the practice aged 20-60 will be sent a letter 
on behalf of the practice from Practitioner Services, inviting them to attend the 
surgery to have a cervical smear performed.  
 
The Practice would encourage you to have this screening carried out but you 
do have the right to opt out. Should you decide not to have a smear 
performed the practice requires written notification that you do not wish to 
participate in this screening. 
 
IT IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT THAT YOU RESPOND TO THIS 
LETTER (EITHER TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT OR TO OPT 
OUT) AS  FAILURE TO DO SO MAY RESULT IN PRACTITIONER 
SERVICES REMOVING YOUR NAME FROM THE PRACTICE LIST.  
 


